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House Committee Denies Amendments 

to Bolster E-Verify 
(Washington, DC) – The House Rules Committee denied consideration of U.S. Congressman Dean Heller’s (R-NV) amendments to the Department of Homeland Security Appropriations Act for fiscal year 2010 (H.R. 2892).  Heller’s amendments would have required any entity contracting with the federal government to use E-Verify as a condition to receive federal funds and would have extended the program from two to three years in accordance with the Administration’s budget.    
“The E-Verify program has the potential to provide employer’s in our country with the necessary tools to verify legal status of their employees.  It is disappointing that the majority party is not interested in ensuring money for federal contracts goes to jobs for Americans and those authorized to work in our country.  Considering the Administrations support of this program, this is one area Democrats and Republicans should agree,” said Heller.    
E-Verify is an employment verification tool that allows participating employers to check immigration and citizenship records to determine whether their employees are of legal status.  The primary goal of an employment eligibility verification system is to ensure that individuals holding jobs are authorized to work in the United States.
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